W DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
- PUBLIC SCHOOLS

March 9, 1Q17

RE: Reported Incident

e [ NN
This letterisin reference to concerns that were brought to the attention of DCPS on February 3', 2017 regarding

your Studem:_ specifically, bullying allegations and safety at school.

n response,,D-(PS took the following measures:
1. -nd the student involved in the altercation on _have been assigned different homerooms
& " that the ensure students do not interact with each other. They have also been assigned different class

sthedules.
2. Quirs«<hool nurse, has made several attempts via email/phone call/in-person on
and to obtain consent to speak with doctor in order to

gainspecific information that would be used to develop a transition plan back into a full school day.

Paremtal consent outstanding.
Ameeting to address your concerns, and developed a safet

with you, your attorney
ncluding administration: Assistant Principal Principal
2nd schoat socis worke (NN

4. Anwmuzl504 meeting to be held on

DCPS condu ttexd 2n investigation which included speaking with you, your child, and other students/person identified
as witnessesamd/or deemed relevant. Based on the findings of the investigation, the reported actions do not
constitute a ricktion of the District of Columbia Municipal Regulations.

DCPS does mot- tolerate the mistreatment of students in any from to include bullying, sexual harassment, or other
forms of discimination. Nor does DCPS tolerate retaliation for reporting behavior that could constitute
mistreatment @nd such behavior should be reported immediately.

If you are n ot satisfied with the outcome of this investigation, you have the right to file an appeal within 10 calendar
days of rece pt-of this letter. Appeals must be submitted in writing. Appeal requests may be submitted via U.S.
Postal Mail to 21200 First St., 9*" Floor; Attn: Resolution Grievance Division or via email at deps.grievance@dc.gov.
You may alsecontact the U.S. Department of Education, Office on Civil Rights (1-800-421-3481) to report any
educationa| disui mination on the basis of race, sex, disability, etc.

If you have-fyrithe r questions or concerns about this letter or other issues, please do not hesitate to contact us at
dopl.grieva nee=@dc.gov or 202.442.5405. Thank you for taking steps to making DCPS a safe and welcoming
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